
From: Elva Nuno-O"Donnell
To: Hwang, Jin
Subject: Re: FW: Updated Water Conservation New Construction Incentives
Date: Thursday, September 20, 2018 7:00:27 AM

Good Morning Jin,

Will do.

Thank you,

Elva

On Thu, Sep 20, 2018 at 6:49 AM, Hwang, Jin <Jin.Hwang@ladwp.com> wrote:

Good morning Elva,

If you can, please replace the excel file I attached with the meeting notice I sent out
yesterday with the one I’m attaching to this e-mail when you forward the meeting notice to
the EIR consultant.

If you already sent out the meeting notice, then it’s okay. Only 1 information changed on the
file (cell B11 was shown as 5.5 Cycles of Concentration on the previously attached file, but
now changed to 6.0 Cycles of Concentration. If you already sent it out, I can just mention it
during the meeting.

Thank you so much!

Jin Hwang

Civil Engineering Associate

Los Angeles Department of Water and Power

Water Resources Division

111 N. Hope St. Room 308

Los Angeles, CA 90012

213-367-4845

-------------------------Confidentiality Notice--------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power, which may be
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this
information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the
original message and any attachment without reading or saving in any manner.

-- 
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
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Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA 91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*


